
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/26/2016 12:09:05 PM
Subject: RE: Hemingway-Corruption

Since he didn’t specify a particular agency, then yes, I think that would be most appropriate.  I will refer to Maley and 
cc you.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 11:21 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Fwd: Hemingway-Corruption
 
Do we typically refer these to IG?


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Casserly, James" <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>

Date: February 26, 2016 at 11:14:36 AM EST

To: "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Hemingway-Corruption

Holly,
 
Saying he will go public with claims of state employee corruption. 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your 
contact information.
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